
TAZEWELL COUNTY, VIRGINIA 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (PROFESSIONAL SERVICES) 

TAZEWELL COUNTY LANDFILL PROJECTS – TAZEWELL COUNTY VIRGINIA 
  

The Tazewell County Board of Supervisors (“the Board”), on behalf of Tazewell County, 
Virginia (“the County”), is soliciting QUALIFICATIONS for PROFESSIONAL SERVICES 
from qualified professional engineering firms and consultants with relevant experience 
to perform engineering services for the Tazewell County Landfill, located at 2475 Lynn 
Hollow Road, North Tazewell, VA 24630 (“the Landfill”). 
  
The Engineering Services the County seeks are: 
 
(A) Site engineering for new Leachate Tank; and 
(B) Advertisement, Bid Evaluation, Contract Administration, and Inspection for Cell 

5(A)(2) and 5(B) and Completion of Cell 5A-2 
  
Interested firms must submit a copy of their Qualifications by delivering a hard copy or 
emailing an electronic copy.   
 
A hard copy of the Qualifications shall be delivered to the Tazewell County Engineering 
Department located at 135 Court Street – Suite 318, Tazewell, VA 24651, ATTN: 
Kenneth Dunford, and clearly marked Tazewell County Landfill Engineering 
Services. 
 
Electronic copies of the proposal can be emailed to 
Kenneth.Dunford@tazewellcounty.org, return receipt requested, with the subject line 
Tazewell County Landfill Engineering Services.   
 
All proposals must be submitted by May 28, 2025 at 2:00 PM.  The Board requires that 
five (5) additional hard copies shall be submitted to Tazewell County Engineering 
Department located at 135 Court Street – Suite 318, Tazewell, VA 24651, ATTN: 
Kenneth Dunford, by May 28, 2025 at 2:00 PM.  This condition is material to the bid.   
 
Prospective candidates will be selected and interviews held shortly after the deadline. 
 
A complete copy of this Request for Qualifications will be available for download on the 
County’s website: https://tazewellcountyva.org/bid-information.   
 
The County reserves the right to reject all proposals; waive informalities; and contract 
with the applicant whose proposal is in the best interest of Tazewell County, Virginia. 
Minority-owned, women-owned, small businesses, and disadvantaged businesses are 
encouraged to apply. 
  
Please direct all inquiries to Kenneth E. Dunford, Jr. – Tazewell County Director of 
Engineering at Kenneth.Dunford@tazewellcounty.org by May 14, 2025 at 4:30 PM.  
All questions and responses will be posted on the County’s website. 
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Per Order of the Tazewell County Board of Supervisors: 
C. Eric Young-Tazewell County Administrator 


